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I hope everyone has had a good week.  We have had a good one in school; albeit very hot in the building; so most classes have had some extra time outside.  
Ordering Lunches
This is a plea for you to please order your child’s lunch on Parent Pay before they come to school!  It takes a lot of time to pick this up in class if it has not been done at home, in particular just now because the website for us to do it in school is not working on the school iPads.  
Older children in particular are not always getting what they order for lunch if the numbers are not correct, and children lower down the school have not ordered.
Right of the Month
Miss Chaudhry is leading on Rights Respecting Schools and we have introduced a Right of the Month for the whole school to focus on.  Miss Chaudhry is preparing a sheet to come home for discussion and completion related to this month’s article if you wish, which is:
Article 30: Children have the right to use their own language, culture and religion - even if these are not shared by most people in the country where they live.
The children will then be able to share this in school.
Miss Chaudhry also leads on our International Partnership working and we are linked with a school in Pakistan; St Andrews School. Currently 3 classes are going to be doing some partnership working; learning about each other and doing some children’s rights-based work together. 
Latecoming
We understand that occasionally things can happen in the morning that make it difficult to get to school in time, but it is important that the children are in school on time.  With the soft start most of the children in each class are ready to start learning at 9am but if your child is late it means they are missing learning and it is disruptive for the rest of the class.
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline

